
Re: COVID-19 Winter Assistance Distribution 

Recognizing the ongoing nature of the COVID-19 Pandemic and the challenges it has presented to all 
Metlakatla members, the Governing Council has decided to issue another one-time $500 per member 
assistance cheque. To ensure the cheques can be delivered to the appropriate person at the appropriate 
address, those wishing to receive the payment are required to fill out the below application. 

Completed applications can be emailed to communications@metlakatla.ca or mailed to 

Metlakatla COVID-19 Distribution 
PO Box 459 
Prince Rupert BC 
V8J 2V9 

Date: 

First: 

Middle(s): 

Last: 

Birth Date: 

Address: 

Phone Number: 

Children under 18: 

_________________________ _________________________ _________________________ 

_________________________ _________________________ _________________________ 

P.O. Box 459 Phone:  (250) 628-3234 
Prince Rupert, B.C. Fax: (250) 628-9205 
V8J 3R2 

mailto:communications@metlakatla.ca


Parent/guardian Signatures: _________________________ 

Signature of applicant: _________________________ 

(For Office Use only) 

Membership Signature: _________________________ 

Finance Signature:  _________________________ 

Date  _________________________ 
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